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Dear Mr. Wates,

As it was decided during the First Meeting of the new Working Group on GMOs in Geneva in April 2003, we would like to express our vision concerning the best options to establish legally binding mechanisms on GMO issue.

Based on outcomes of 5th Pan-European Conference of Environment Ministers in Kyiv and recent developments regarding GMO issues, as well as on consultations with Governmental and Non-Governmental representatives, we think that the option to create specific protocol on GMOs under Aarhus Convention is most realistic. As for the type of protocol, we think that this should be independent protocol.

We hope, that our point of view will be taken into account.

Sincerely yours,

Maia Kapanadze

Focal Point on Aarhus Convention in Georgia

